
  

 

 

 
   

Circular No. ( 15 /2015) 
 

Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners (QCHP) From 
 

  All healthcare practitioners in the State of Qatar (Governmental/ 

Private Sectors). 

 All focal points in the state of Qatar (Governmental/Private Sectors). 

To 

 
Access to the “Change Place of Work” Request for Healthcare Practitioners 
after Preliminary Evaluations. 

  

Subject 

  12 July 2015 Date 
 

 
 

“Registration department in Qatar Council for Healthcare practitioners presents to you its 
compliments”  

 
 

 In an effort to facilitate the work flow for healthcare practitioners in the state of Qatar, the 
“Change Place of Work” request is now accessible in the Registration/Licensing Electronic System 

after the preliminary evaluation stage, which will enable healthcare practitioners to apply for it 
when they request to move to another place of work without having to wait until the licensing 
process is complete or applying from a different account.  
 
Accordingly, after this update, healthcare practitioners will be able to submit a “Change Place of 
Work” request either after the evaluation stage or licensing stage after fulfilling all the needed 
requirements.  
 
Note: QID is not mandatory for changing place of work after evaluations. 
 
 
 
For any enquiries, please contact:  Dr. Souma El-Torky 

seltorky@sch.gov.qa 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
The Registration Department Team in Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners 
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